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1112 Manatee Avenue West 
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purchasing@mymanatee.org 
 
Solicitation Addendum 

 
 
Addendum No.:   1  
Solicitation No.:   21-TA003596CD  
Project No.:   6093070, 6093080, and 6093170 
Solicitation Title: Professional Utility Engineering Design Services for Cortez 

Road and Manatee Avenue West Bridge Replacement 
Projects   

Addendum Date:    March 29, 2021 
Procurement Contact:  Chris Daley, CPPO, CPPB- Procurement Project Manager    
 
RFQ No. 21-TA003596CD is amended as set forth herein. Responses to questions posed 
by prospective proposers are provided below. This addendum is hereby incorporated in 
and made a part of RFQ No. 21-TA003596CD. 
 
The deadline to submit all inquiries concerning interpretation, clarification or 
additional information pertaining to this RFQ was March 23, 2021. 
 
Change to: 
SECTION A, PARAGRAPH A.03, PUBLIC OPENING OF RESPONSES 
Sealed Proposals will be publicly opened at Manatee County Administration Procurement 
Division, 1112 Manatee Avenue West, 8th Floor, Suite 803, Bradenton, Florida 34205, in the 
presence of County officials immediately upon expiration of the Due Date and Time. 
Proposers or their representatives may attend the Proposal opening virtually by accessing the 
link below. 
 
Zoom® Webinar Link: https://manateecounty.zoom.us/j/88682007713 
 
Manatee County will make public at the opening the names of the business entities which 
submitted a Proposal and city and state in which they reside. No review or analysis of the 
Proposals will be conducted at the Virtual Proposal Opening. 
 
QUESTIONS AND RESPONSES:  
Q1. Are we permitted to use 11x17 pages?  
R1. The use of 11 x 17 pages is permissible only when responding to item 3 in Tab 7, for 
your firm’s proposed schedule.  
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Q2. On October 1, 2019 HB827/SB616 went into effect creating the rules for 
Administrative code 61G15, which removes the requirement that engineers obtain a 
separate engineering business license (certificate of authorization) for their engineering 
firm. Considering this, for Tab 2 Item 2, are we to provide only individual staff licenses 
of our team members? 
R2. For Tab 2, item 2, proposers are to provide the information of the qualifying agent in 
accordance with the applicable Florida Statute sections 471.023, 481.219, or 481.319.  
 
No additional questions will be considered after the issuance of this Addendum No. 1. 
 
NOTE:  
Items that are struck through are deleted. Items that are underlined have been added or changed. 
All other terms and conditions remain as stated in the RFQ. 

 
INSTRUCTIONS: 
Receipt of this addendum must be acknowledged as instructed in the solicitation document. 
Failure to acknowledge receipt of this Addendum may result in the response being deemed 
non-responsive. 
 
END OF ADDENDUM  
 
AUTHORIZED FOR RELEASE  
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